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RSGB Visit  
 

TARG were delighted to welcome 
Peter G0DZB and Vic G6BHE from 
the RSGB as guest speakers at 
our 6th July meeting.  A good 
exchange of views - which is what  
consultation is all about. 

 

Autographed Editions 
 

 

Great to see a two page article in 
this month's RadCom featuring 
Mark M0IEO's Satellite Talk and  
Field Day. A variety of club based 
events and field based events is a 
follow up to discussions within the 
committee.  
 

CW Boot Camp 

EssexCW are repeating their 
successful one day "Boot Camp" 
on Saturday 27th Oct in Witham 
(half way between Chelmsford and 
Colchester). To secure a place 
booking is essential. Contact Andy: 

g0ibn1@yahoo.com 

Visual Impact 

TARG have completed a number 
of projects to promote the hobby 
and the club: 

 Belinda M6JNX ordered two 
'easy to get in a photo' posters  
(see above). 

 We emailed 20 local non-radio 
clubs offering a talk on 
amateur radio. 

 Check out our First Edition 10 
slide Power Point presentation, 
viewable via YouTube, on the 
home page of our website* 

*Big thanks to Debs 2E0PTD and 
Daniel 2E0DUC for the voice over 
- it makes all the difference. 

 

This Friday - 20th July 

8pm: TARGet Nite - Hand's On 
Radio. The current format of "bring 
and tell" is working as members 
focus on the topic that interests 
them. These sessions are useful if 
you are "stuck" as someone will 
know the answer or show you what 
to do. Remember HF and VHF 
antennas are available on site. 

No Contingency for Rain 

Rain wasn't an issue on the 15th 
July Field Day at Two Tree Island; 
it was the sun! The event was well 
attended with 20+ visitors during 
the day that started with a BBQ 
thanks to John M0LFX. 

 

Gary M0ICG (below) used 6m and 
had a QSO with Hungry. Other 
modes were HF taking advantage 
of the salt water, DMR and VHF. 

 

For full report on the day, see the 
"News Page" of the website.  


